Gary & Monnie Bacon
Missionaries to MEXICO

October 24, 2023

Dear Friends,
In our last letter we asked you to pray for our upcoming Vacation Bible Schools, which

were going to be held in three different cities. You must have been praying diligently, because the

Lord gave us many, many blessings in our VBS ministry! As we had planned, we were able to

hold VBS in the cities of Valle Hermoso, Zacatecas, and Gomez Farias. And Pastor Juan was also

able to give materials and resources to a church in the city of Abasolo. So our VBS ministry was

extended to four cities, and more than 50 children were saved during that time. Every one of those

precious souls is a product of your prayers and your giving. And we distributed more backpacks

and school supplies than ever before. Thank you for having a vital part in that important ministry.

Pastor Juan has started holding some Bible club meetings on Saturday afternoons. He is

trying to reach boys and girls in other parts of the city of Valle Hermoso. We are supplying the

materials so that a Bible lesson can be presented at each of the meetings.

One thing that has been a great blessing to us is seeing more of our church members get

involved in serving the Lord. This year we had more VBS workers than we have ever had. And

many of those workers are also helping with the Bible clubs. We thank the Lord for the privilege
of training Christians to participate in the ministry of the local chuch.
As we observe the events happening in the world, particularly in the Middle East, we know

that Scripture is being fulfilled, and the Second Coming of Christ is drawing near. This reminds

us of the urgency of reaching lost people with the gospel of Jesus Christ. Thank you for your

prayers and your financial support. You are helping us to take God's Word to many people who

need to hear it. As we serve the Lord in Mexico, we are mindful of your partnership in our

ministry. We love and appreciate each one of you.
In Christ,
Garny & Monnie

The Bacons
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